TRANSITION BLACK ISLE


ADMIN MEETING 21ST MARCH 2018

YOUNG PEOPLE

As promised, I re-contacted the UHI Sustainable Development course to see if there was anything we could do with them for the Year of Young People (or whatever it’s called!).

The Sustainable Development course is almost all done by distance learning, so although students are mainly based in the Highlands and Islands, they are very widely scattered – so we shouldn’t assume many, if any, are all that local to us. Nevertheless, obviously Inverness is a major population centre, so we have a better chance of finding locals at UHI that other universities.

There seemed to be two immediate possibilities for working with them:

1. Webinar

I agreed to give a short presentation to a web-based tutorial – which happened on 14th March. There were about 8 or 9 students and staff, lots of good feedback and interest, and hopefully we’ll maintain some kind of dialogue. One student was interested in setting up a presentation to a group in Aberdeen – he thought there might be potential for a new group there. I directed them to Lara’s article on the TS website so we may get some more local interest in an internship.

2. Residential event
The course has an annual residential event, and the tutor is interested in holding that on the Black Isle, with some input from TBI. I suggested something along the lines of the TS gathering in Cromarty, so we’ll have to see if anything comes of that.

Martin Sherring

